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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County detectives are investigating the
circumstances leading to a shooting early Saturday that injured a woman in the North
Charleston area.

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded after 2 a.m. to a mobile home park at 4059
W. Montague Ave., where a woman had reportedly shown up with an injury. She was taken to
Trident Medical Center for treatment of the non-life-threatening gunshot wound to the leg.

The woman told detectives that she had gone to a party, where she had been shot. Someone
drove her to Mundy’s Mobile Home Park and dropped her off, she said. She reported knocking
on a door to a home and telling a resident she had been shot. The resident called for help, and
EMS transported the woman to the hospital.

The victim could not provide details of the crime scene location or a description of the shooter.
No arrests have been made.

Anyone with information can call CCSO at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.
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